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Do you want RV parks in the Valley? 
The Huon Valley Council has begun reviewing Recreational Vehicle (RV) sites on Council 
owned or controlled land, specifically at Shipwrights Point in Port Huon and on the 
foreshore at Franklin. 

The increase in RVs visiting the Huon Valley led to Council establishing a trial RV site at 
Franklin and later at Shipwrights Point. The review is looking at the operation of these 
sites. 

The review includes public consultation into the provision of RV sites. 

Huon Valley Commissioner Adriana Taylor says Council is undertaking a current survey on 
the future of RV sites in the Huon Valley.  

“The Council is therefore seeking your views as to whether or not the sites should be used 
for RVs and if so what type of RV site the community would like to see on the site. 

“The Council has not made any final decision as to whether or not the land can and will be 
used as an RV site or the model upon which a site is to be developed.  
 
“We are asking if you want RV sites in the Valley and if so, what sort?” Commissioner 
Taylor said. 

Hard copies of the survey are available at the Council offices in Huonville, the Franklin Post 
Office, the Port Huon Trading Post and the Geeveston and Huonville Visitor Centres. 
 
The online survey can be completed by visiting the Have Your Say page on the Council 
website – www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au 
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